

BISHOP'S TACHBROOK C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL Friday May 4th 2018 Newsletter 28



Dear Parents, Carers and Children, PTA QUIZ TONIGHT

Tonight's Quiz at only £5 per person includes a Fish and Chip supper. Mr Brettell has a range of brain teasing questions (nothing too tricky!). There will be a licensed bar and a raffle with lots of prizes. There are a limited number of tickets still available but be quick! Doors open 7.00pm for a 7.30pm start

ECO RANGERS GO PLASTIC FREE

Yesterday our incredible Eco Rangers met with Jo and Laura from Plastic Free Leamington and Warwick. They are raving about our Eco Rangers already on Facebook. We are the first school in the area working towards 'plastic free status' which means eliminating at least 3 single use plastic items from our school. Mrs Power and I are very proud of our articulate and enthusiastic children who are passionate about reducing harm to animals through the





discarding of plastic waste. Any parents who wish to help please contact the school to see how you can get involved!





Our amazing PTA met with the School Council who then collected information from each class about the childen's wish list for Golden Time. Today all this democracy had a happy ending as the children received , courtesy of the PTA, the toys for Golden Time (pictured above) which they had voted for! Thank you to the entire PTA!

STARS OF THE WEEK

Congratulations to Lexi (R), Sadie (1), George and Oliver (2), Freddie (3), Leah (4), Matthew (5) and James (6). Head Teacher's star is Jess (2) for a brilliant attitude, super drawings and always being a 'DHB'.

BEST ATTENDANCE

Congratulations Y6 whose 98.6% is awesome. Y6 are also:

CLASS OF THE WEEK

Our oldest pupils have shown just how sensible and hardworking they can be recently. Well done!

MRS DIXON NEEDS WEDNESDAY HELPERS

Are there any parents or grandparents who could help regularly on a Wednesday afternoon with Art? Please get in touch if you want to be part of our school's incredible art.

CROSS OF NAILS ARRIVES FROM HARBURY

The Cross of Nails arrived from Harbury in an Eco car and was welcomed by representatives of Y6 who then carried the banner before Y4 performed their beautiful 'Three Trees' for everyone.

CROSS OF NAILS LEAVES BY HORSEBOX

The Cross of Nails continued its pilgrimage to St Margaret's and made the journey in a horsebox. So far, the Cross has travelled by canal boat, pony and trap, on foot, eco car and in a horse box. Thank you Miss Smith! Our lovely new banner with 'Love your neighbour as yourself' proudly embroidered has been made for us and looks amazing! Thank you Amelia!



FOOD FESTIVAL IS JUST TWO WEEKS'AWAY

There will be a Royal Cake Competition (judged on appearance) as well as a bottle tombola, BBQ, plants, flowers (R & Y1), mocktails (3), cookies and milkshakes (4), bread and rolls (5), quiches (6) and of course the fabulous Y2 Maypole Dancing which begins at 4.30pm. Did I forget to mention the jelly throwing competition (Shrek) and the (royal themed) temporary tattoos? There will be food, fun and lots more! Put the date in your dairy.

CAN YOU COOK UP A CURRY?

The PTA are also looking for anyone who can cook up a curry for sale on the day. Please get in touch if you could help. We also will have samosas on sale.





Design a royal Wedding cake you think the royal couple would like.. big or small, any shape or size ('wow factor' will be judged on the day)

DON'T FORGET

To help us stage the best Food Festival ever, we will also be asking for bottles on Friday 11th May (in exchange for non-uniform) and donations of cakes and bread on Friday 18th May.

And finally, what lies in a pram and wobbles? A jelly baby! Best wishes,

Andy Brettell Head Teacher